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Dockets No. 50-454; 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West 111
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Revision 4b of Byron Annex to the Generic
Generating Stations Emergency Plan (GSEP) which was transmitted by letter
dated November 16, 1992.

We have reviewed the changes to the Byron Annex and determined that they are
consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q) and do not decrease the
effectiveness of the emergency plan. Therefore, these changes are acceptable.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ms H.
Simons of my staff at (708) 790-5799.

Sincerely,

*0riginal signed by J. W. McCormick-Garf.er"

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Non-Power Reactor Section

See Attached Distribution
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Distribution

cc: M. Wallace, Vice President,
1

PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear

Licensing Manager ,

T. Schuster, Nuclear Licensing ;

Administrator '

R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LfDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

k'isconsin Division of Emergency
Government

State Liaison Officer
1. Johnson, Ceco, Corporate Emergency

Preparedness Director
D. Gonzalez, Rll!
D. Bement, FEMA V


